ARCHDIOCESE OF WINNIPEG
Catholic Centre

Chancery QOffice
MEMORANDUM
To: All Clergy
All Parishes
From: Reverend W. Richard Arsenault‘l-/.
Date: September 22, 2020
Re.: Appointment of Deans

Upon election and presentation by their respective deaneries, the Archbishop is pleased to
appoint the following deans (vicars forane):

1. Very Reverend Robert P. Polz, Central Winnipeg Deanery;
2. Very Reverend Patrick Neufeld, Parkland Deanery (reappointment);

3. Very Reverend Christopher R. Dubois, Westman Deanery.
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